
Notification 

Students in the status of completion of study, 

 

The new DED system has been put in use. With the new 

DED, you can select retaking courses and check your timetable, 

more function will be added. Although all the pages are in 

Chinese, it is more user-friendly, concise and clear, plus it can be 

visited on your phone. Please be notified that the password and 

user name for new DED system is the same with the previous 

one. 

 

Please check the Attachment 1 for guide to apply a retaking 

course and Attachment 2 to check your timetable.  
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